
Januar 13, 1973 

Dr . Niki Ordjanian 
71-49 170 Street 
F resh l1eadows, N . Y. 11365 

Dear Dr. Ordjanian: 

We are extremely grat~ful for your willingness to 
eaSt . Vartan Steward, and for your ge1erosity 

in uonating $100 in your capacity as a Steward. rie 
hone this will be beginning in establi~hing true 
s te\Tardship in our Church. 

A special lape l pin is being pren red for Stewards, 
as soon as thGy ar ready we will be ver y p leased 
to send you one which we e rnestly hope you will 
wear . 

It is our hope tat you will rene• your ~tewardship 
regularly each y_ar, about which ~e will be in touch 
with you . 

Thank you again, and very best iish 

sincerely, 

JJ>.:aa Jack An treassian 

encl /r ec . 'H5864 


